Change to the email announcement system

The Officers and Board of the McKownville Improvement Association have
decided to move our email group announcements to the email system at
dreamhost.com where our website is hosted.

Here is what you need to know about this:

The new email system requires an individual to opt-in
explicitly. You will need to take the following actions if you
want to continue to receive emails from the Association.

If you are on the current mailing list you will receive an
invitation/verification email containing a link that can be used
to confirm and activate the subscription.

The invitation/verification emails will be sent beginning on
Friday September 20'". You should expect to receive an email
titled "Subscription Verification” from the email address
donotreply@dreamhost.com.

Use the link contained in that email message to confirm that
you wish to continue to receive announcement emails from the
Association. You should receive a webpage confirmation that
your subscription was successfully verified.

If you are reluctant for security reasons to use links within an email, copy
the whole link, paste it into your web browser address/location bar, and after
seeing there that it really is a dreamhost.com url link, go to it by pressing
the keyboard Return key, or go button in the browser toolbar).

If you wish to discontinue receiving email announcements from the
Association at that email address, do not use the verification link, and delete
the email message.

If the Subscription Verification email does not appear in your email inbox
within a few days after September 20th, have a look for it in the spam/junk
folder.

If you have any questions or concerns about this please contact the
Association at [mailbox@mckownville.org]. It will help us if you use an
informative title for your email, e.g. "Verify Subscription not received".



